BRBRORZ 224 D) AR b Y

REE BN O rg 054 S IRDUESE  phaRBEfR (AT A
[FeE) B —IRREI%(3)

HhRE

~EH: 2019-02-13
*F—7—NK (Ja):
*—7— K (En):
YERSE: -

X—=ILT7 KL AR:
FiT/:

http://hdl.handle.net/20.500.12000/43779







(KR

£
7 AN

@%*@

gf? ﬂlﬂ(*"‘a? G

Mx\tﬁm wa;a«; o
 RhorpbsodtEke uﬂ’?&
o @ﬁ%”’ 432% -ﬁﬂﬁ

) o 45, 12. 24
- K=

B AR 0B AR L KK |
AL L) 0 Y- XKD £_~);

H13) '#4:%%:5')—94 ko ITh |
i3, SR AT 24P zbuiéﬁx/l BrE.

E"o)‘ ’fz /£$2.4,7H\<17‘@z ;é//tv/'
6’El’h%,)uﬁt!:f’7 i

.GA-‘s - ‘ 'y - . -’ O &l. pr - N ‘;
s 302% HH 4




()

Tokyo, Japan

December 18, 1970
Dear Mr. Minister:

The Secretary of State has asked me to convey to you the
following message:

"Dear Mr. Minister:

"Thank you for your message of December 4, which
I have also passed along to Secretary Laird. I know how
concerned you have been over the removal of chemical
munitions from Okinawa. I assure you that we will do this
as quickly as possible consistent with the safety of everyone
involved, including the people of Okinawa.

Sincerely yours,
William P. Rogers"

Sincerely,

Armin H. ;A)ZZZM/

American Ambassador

His Excellency
Kiichi Aichi
Foreign Minister of Japan

Tokyo




